
 

 

 

 
 

24th February 2017 
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
 

Town Close School Spring Variety Performance 
Wednesday 29th March 2017 

 
 
It is our pleasure to invite you to our Spring Variety Performance which takes place 
at 2.15pm on Wednesday 29th March. Many of our children will be performing a 
variety of dance, music and gymnastic pieces to the whole School.   
 
If your child is performing and you would like to come and watch please book 
using the online booking system, found on our website in the Parent Information 
Centre. 
 
Following the event, there will be refreshments for visiting parents and all children 
will be ready to be collected at the normal time of 4.00pm.  
 
We regret we are not able to offer any parking on site during the afternoon. Please 
note that you will need to wear your parents’ ID badges. If you are bringing 
spectators who do not have parent badges, visitor’s badges will be available on 
arrival at the sports hall. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you for an entertaining afternoon. 
 

 
   Mr M Woods                 Miss C Goddard             Mrs S Koczur             
 


